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Room 3.07
Claremont Bridge


Memo

To:
[YOUR NAME]
From:
Ken Hazon, Telecommunications Manager

CC:


Date:
23/01/2012
Re:
[ENTER YOUR MOBILE NUMBER]
I would like to bring to your attention the policy governing the use of University provided mobile telephones. The policy is contained within the Newcastle University Expenses Regulations and can be found at: http://www.ncl.ac.uk/internal/finance/documents/expenses_manual.pdf
Policy on the Personal Usage of University Provided Mobile Devices

Guiding Principle:

· University provided mobile devices are supplied to University staff for business use only.

Policy:

· University staff are permitted modest personal usage of University provided mobile devices when such usage is directly related to their duties (E.g. Informing a family member that you will arrive late from work; making a short phone call to a family member whilst working away on University business).

· The additional cost of all other personal usage of University provided mobile devices must be reimbursed to the University.

Employees are required to analyse itemised bills provided by ISS and reimburse their school/service/institute the full cost (including VAT) of private calls.

With respect to “pooled” mobile telephones, all employees with access to such a mobile telephone will be required to sign a statement acknowledging the above statement.
Please sign below to acknowledge the above regulations and receipt of the mobile phone and return the whole form to:

ISS - Telecoms
Room 3.07, Claremont Bridge
Print Name…………………………….

Signature……………………………....
Date……………………………………
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